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Future Speakers 

HAPPY JULY BIRTHDAYS 
7/4 Tin Lay Raschid 
7/15 Richard Golden 
7/15 John Tharrington 
7/19 Lois Wilson 
7/30 Brian Pence 

Aug 07, 2012  

Steve Cook, Rotary District 
Governor 

 
 

  

Aug 14, 2012  

Carole Peeler & Guest - 
Canine Training  

Sit, Stay, Come, Off, Leave It  

 

Upcoming Events 

Evo Bistro 
Aug 6 2012 
 

End Polio Now: Washington 
Nationals Game 
Aug 18 2012 - Aug 18 2012 
 

 

Visiting Rotarians  
Kelsey Regedanz of Rancho Santa 
Fe, CA  
Guests 
Thamir Al'Hashimi a guest of Paul 
Ward  
Wayne Sharp of McLean Orchestra, 
a guest of Stan Richards  
John Huling of McLean Orchestra, a 
guest of Stan Richards  
Miriam Burns, Director of McLean 

Agenda  
by Michael Holleran    

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter -Tehmina Khan 
- Song led by - Helen Agnew 
- Pledge led by - Steve Richardson 
- Invocation led by - Stan Richards 
- 50/50 raffle collections - Mike Holleran 

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk – Michael DeRose  

12:40 Program   -  
- Kathy Martin - service project funding proposals 

1:00 p.m.  
- 50/50 raffle bucket  
- 4 Way test – Tehmina Khan 

 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting 

Program – Jul 24th 2012  
By Paul Sawtell 

Megan Holeman, sales representative for the Washington Nationals, urged members 

to attend the Nationals game on August 18. It is a fundraiser for End Polio Now. 
 

Announcements 

by Pual Sawtell 

Vance Zavala presented awards to Bob Frank and Kathy Martin for their 
organizations' support in contributing to filling a Fairfax Connector bus with donated 
food.  
Kathy Martin reminded us that grants will be discussed at next week's meeting.  
Heather Schoeppe noted that Pamela Danner and Kathy Martin hosted this 
month's Alternative House meal; they will be featured in Alternative House's 
newsletter.  
President Jan Auerbach will host a pot luck dinner at her house on September 23, 
from 4-7 pm.  
Helen Agnew is starting the hunt for silent auction items for Monte Carlo Night in 
November. Looking for desirable items and services worth around $300.00.  
Bob Koenig will need to collect the money for the End Polio Now Nats' game by July 
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Orchestra, a guest of Stan Richards  
Bob Landon, of Woodson High 
School  
Nicole Low, of Woodson High 
School  
Janet Nelson, of Woodson High 
School  
Jane Cruz, Principal of Woodson 
Adult High School  
Astou Drame, Scholarship recipient 
from Woodson High School  
Jimmy Arias, Scholarship recipient 
from Woodson High School  
Brice Hayatou, Scholarship 
recipient from Woodson High 
School  
 

50/50 Raffle: 
 

Tom Mangan won the small 
pot of $30.00. Congratulations!!!!! 
 

 

 

31 meeting.  
Three students from Woodson Adult High School were recognized for their receipt of 
McLean Rotary scholarships. 
 

Happy Talk   
    by Paul Sawtell  

 Vance Zavala is happy to be leaving for a trip to Tel-Aviv in recognition of his 

synagogue's fiftieth anniversary. It is the anniversary of meeting his wife; they will 
stop over in Paris as well. 

        Stan Richards noted that the End Polio Now advertisement for the Nats August 18 

game appeared in the Rotarian. 

        Miriam Burns, guest, is happy to have accepted her position with the Orchestra 

and has been heavily involved in Rotary (not as a member) over her career. 

        Dana Sippel spent his vacation in Duck, NC 

        Bill Reed is happy his son-in-law returned from Yemen. 

        Ed Holman is just plain happy. 

 
 

 

 


